July, 1987

President Tonr Watkins opened the meeting by welcoming visitors., This
month they imcluded

Paul Gorman

7034 PGA Drive #¥
Indianapolis, IN 46250
(317) 576.0712

Allyn Beawer
16338 Cherry Tree Road
Notdeaville, IR 46060

(317) ?773-1637

Thanks for visziting us, and we hope to see you again, soonl!

President.'s Report.

Headquarters is strongly urging that all local chapler members join the
national BAA organization. 7They feel that it is important for all members to
support the umified effort to help maintain our flying freedom. Another benefit
is a fine momthly publication, Sport Aviation,

We now have two new video tapes availlable from headquarters. One is about
insurance and liakility, made by Avemco, The second, entitled "The World of Flight®
is about grass roots flying.

We now have our "new” metal lathe that was donated by ¥ethan Davis, A
committee consgisting of Ed Marlen, George Taylor, and Barl Lampman was appointed
to check out the equipment to see what it may need to become operational for us,
Thanks again to Nathard!

We also had a donation of wariousparts and wood from Cleius Lamm, Many
peaple have already checked it out to see what they can use, Thanks, Cletus!




Program

This momth's program was presented by one of our fimest glider pilots,
Dorothy Thomsom. Dorothy gave a superb talk desctibing specific goals that
glider pilots try to achieve, and methods and techniques for achieving those
goals, Proper documentation is extremely important if a pilot wantas to receive
eredit and recogrnition for a flight.

Dorothy also brought in some of the sophisticated equipment that must be
carried on the gliders to properly track the flight, She presented some slides
of mer actual flights, and discussed the excitement and anxiety she experienced
during the flights, t =+ o

Many thanks to Dorothy for a terrific program!l

Upcoming Events

Next meeting - Our next meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 14, 1987,
The program is to be presented by Phil Brown,

Picnic « = « « Remember that our Fall picnic is scheduled for Sunday,
September 20, 1987, Let's all plan. on good weather!

(Saturday Sept. 19 will be the hangar clean.up, sweep.out
party. Be sure not to miss out on that fun!

See Tou Mordayl
~ Respectfully submitted,

lon of gy

Secretary



